North Carolina

School of Science
and Mathematics

Information Presentation

Learn more about our no-cost residential,
online, and summer programs!

Tuesday, September 10
4:00 p.m.
Pisgah High School

**Students and Parents unable to attend this session are invited to the 6:00 p.m
session (also on Sept 10) at Tuscola High School!



